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Dr. Danny Glover Jr., Superintendent of Schools 

Dear Community: 

Our schools have recently commemorated the one-year anniversary of COVID-

19's impact on our educational system, our students, our families, and our 

teachers. Our school district did an excellent job balancing the protection of the 

health and safety of our students and staff throughout the pandemic. While we 

are eager for our students to return, we will continue to place the health and 

safety of all our Taylor County School District family as our top priority. Students 

and staff will be given protective gear and sanitizing materials to help combat the 

virus. Safety protocols and procedures will be re-evaluated as the latest 

information becomes available. If you have any campus specific questions, please 

contact your principal. Although it is a personal choice, with 99% of the current 

hospitalizations being unvaccinated individuals, we encourage all to get 

vaccinated to slow the spread. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we navigate this school year. 

Sincerely, 

Ra~n~v~/ 
Superintendent of Schools, Taylor County 
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